
  
  

CRISP got recognition from AICTE 
Why in News?

According to the information given by the Madhya Pradesh Public Relations Department on July 8, 2023,
CRISP, a leading institution of Madhya Pradesh, has received the recognition of 'Post Diploma Certificate
Program' from the All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE).

Key Points:

This recognition is currently available for two academic sessions 2023-24 and 2024-25, in which
one and a half years 'Post Diploma Certificate Program' has been recognized. The formal admission
process for this will start from August 1, 2023 and classes will also start in Bhopal campus from
September 1.
CRISP is an autonomous body working under the Department of Technical Education, Government
of Madhya Pradesh. CRISP will now offer specialized hi-tech post-diploma certificates such as
Industrial Automation, Mechatronics, Manufacturing Technology, Information Technology (Machine
Learning), Information Technology (Computer Applications), and Hi-Tech Technology (Computer
Applications).
The proposed courses will provide 100 per cent placement to the candidates.
CRISP Director Amol Vaidya said that after the accreditation from AICTE, CRISP will be able to
organize FDP, TOT and set up incubation centres, industry 40 centres. It will also help in
introducing futuristic courses like IoT, AI and ML.
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